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Embassy of India, Bahrain rejects the news report dated 27 February 

2025 titled, "Pravasi Legal Cell demands withdrawal of high consular 

service charges in Gulf region" carried by The Daily Tribune. There has 

been no increase in the fees for various consular services rendered in 

Bahrain as claimed.  

 

2. Embassy advises all concerned to refrain from such unverified and 
speculative reports which could cause inconvenience to the Indian 

community in Bahrain and impact the delivery of such services in an 
effective manner.  
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